
Grace in your Distress
Psalm 13

David Manduka, Elder
August 10, 2025

1200 Kings Hwy. Winona Lake, IN 46590 - wlgrace.com - wlgrace@wlgrace.com -  574.267.6623

Welcome! Thanks for joining us today.Welcome! Thanks for joining us today.
Are you new to WL? Stop by Guest Services at WL Central in the courtyard for a free 
gift. Kids classes are available for children ages infant-6th grade during services at 
8:30 and 10am. Students in grades 7-12 have classes in The Hub at 10am.

Connect Card
If you’re new today, have recently moved, changed your email, or just 
want to connect, please scan the QR code or stop by WL Central or 
text “connect” to 574-267-6623. We want to help you connect at WL.

Thank you for your generosity! 
There are three ways to give: On our website at wlgrace.com/give, 
through the Church Center app, using the QR code, or in person using 
one of the black giving boxes throughout the building.

Need prayer?
We’d love to share your burdens and joys. Let us know how we can 
pray for you. Use the QR code or connect at wlgrace.com.

Other Ways to Connect...
You can find more information about us and ways to connect at wlgrace.com, Winona 
Lake Grace Church on Facebook, and wlgracechurch on Instagram.

Ways to ConnectWays to Connect

1. Turn to the LORD and __________________ (vv. 1-2).

What are your ____________ that you need to offer to your heavenly Father?

2. Turn to the LORD and __________________ (vv. 3-4).

What will you __________ to your heavenly Father about today?

3. Turn to the Lord and express your _________________ (vv. 5-6).

Will you today confess your ____________ in your heavenly Father and His
unfailing love?

A helpful resource on lament: Dark Clouds, Deep Mercy: Discovering the Grace 
of Lament by Mark Vroegop. 



Serving OpportunitiesServing Opportunities

-Read Psalm 13
-Why might it seem difficult or wrong to complain to God? 
     -Why is it good to do so? 
     -How might it be wrong?
-How do we best formulate our plea to God? 
     -How do we avoid asking wrongly (cf. James 4:3)?
-What evidence do you rely upon that establishes the trustworthy nature of God’s 
goodness toward His children?

Short-Term Missions Report
Next Sunday, August 17, the students and young adults who served 
in various short-term missions experiences this summer will give a 
report. You are invited to the Fellowship Hall at 10am to hear the 
spiritual impact of their time serving in Nepal, Spain, or France.

          TEAMWORK - everyone has a part to play

	   -1st Impressions		  -Fairlane Family Ministry
	  -Worship/Tech		  -Second Wind
	  -Young Adults		  -Care
	             -ENL 			   -Students
	             -Room at the Table	 -WL Kids
	             -Men’s Ministries  	 -Women’s Ministries
	        
                       Do you want to find your place on the TEAM? 
		         Text “connect” to 574-267-6623

	 	

Are you ready to grow closer to God and to each other?
Join us for a meaningful getaway at the Marriage Retreat, October 
3–4, at Swan Lake in Plymouth, Indiana. This retreat is more than just 
time away—it’s an intentional space to slow down, reconnect, and 
refocus on what matters most. 

Whether your marriage feels strong or you’re navigating a 
challenging season, this weekend offers a chance to invest deeply 
in your relationship. Through laughter, conversation, reflection, and 
practical teaching, you’ll leave refreshed and equipped for everyday 
life.  Are you ready to grow closer to God and to each other? Use the 
QR code to register.

Fall Mum Fundraising Sale
It’s August and that time of year when you may be thinking about add-
ing some fall mums to your yard, porch, or garden or even to BLESS 
your neighbors. The money from the sale will help our 4th-6th graders 
with the funds to attend church camp or retreats. You can pre-order 

the number and color of mums you would like, or choose from what we have left on 
Sunday, August 24. Preorder sheets are available at WL Central this morning.

SAVE THE DATE!!
We are almost ready and we can’t wait for you to see it, enjoy it, invite 
friends to it, and most of all, thank God for His goodness to us in this 
adventure. Mark your calendar, save the date, September 7 is our 
Dedication Sunday and open house for the new spaces! We will be 

having three services that day. Between the 8:30am and 10am services, we will go 
outside at the new entrance and have ribbon cutting and dedication prayers. The 
services will be filled with great things you won’t want to miss AND tours of the 
new spaces. So please, save the date!


